
FEBRUARY

Please remind your 
child to practice their 
spelling list at home. 
Spelling tests will now 
be every Tuesday in 

class.

I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. If you 
have any questions, comments, or concerns please contact me at:

(360) 428-3912 x41 tjensen@icrsweb.org

• February 1st – Welcome back all 4th graders!
• February 1-4th – Catholic School Spirit Week 
• February 8-10th – MAP Testing in Reading, Language and Math
• February 11th – Valentine’s Day Class Party 💌
• February 15th - NO SCHOOL, PRESIDENTS DAY

• We will be celebrating Valentine’s 
Day in class on February 11th! I will 
send home a class list and more 
information this week.

• Please have your child bring their 
coat, water bottle and change of 
masks (suggested 3) to school each 
day. Thank you! 

• No more Zoom meetings on Friday! If
your child needs assistance I am
available 8-10 a.m. Friday morning. 

Math
• Prime and Composite numbers
• Division of Thousands, Hundreds, Tens and Ones

Reading
• Language Unit: Figurative Language
• Informational text features

Writing
• Informational Writing: researching and 

writing subtopics 

Science
• Human Machine

Social Studies
• Plateau Native Americans: Nez Perce

Religion
• Chapter 9: Honoring God
• Chapter 10: Called to Serve

Dear 4th Grade Families,
I am so excited to welcome back 

my class for four full days a week! We 
will spend time this week in class 
reviewing safety protocols and daily 
routines. Students have been very 
resilient this year, and I am very 
grateful for their eagerness to learn 
and follow procedures.

Below are important dates
regarding spirit week, President’s day, 
and MAP testing. If you have any 
questions regarding our return to full 
time learning, please let me know!

~Mrs. Jensen


